From: .
Sent: Friday 11 September 20 :

To: SIDS
Subject: Boyne Greenway Public Consultation: Drogheda to Mornington

Dir Sir/Madam,

We are writing in relation to the Boyne Greenway Public Consultation, for the Boyne Greenway Drogheda to
Mornington pedestrian and cycleway linking Drogheda Town in County Louth to Mornington Village in County
Meath.

_ful!y supports the Boyne Greenway Drogheda to Mornington proposals and feel this section
of greenway will further enhance what will be a fantastic greenway. With the plans to connect the Boyne Greenway
from Oldbridge to Navan, the route has the potential to rival any greenway in Ireland and be a massive tourist
destination in the heart of the Boyne Valley. We can all see the huge benefits the Waterford and Great Western
Greenways have brought to those regions and the Boyne Greenway has the potential to match if not surpass those,

Furthermore, this particular section linking the Boyne Greenway to the east coast at Mornington is vital to the long-
term prospects of the region. Eventually it will connect up with the Fingal Coastal Way in North County Dublin,
making a greenway all along the east coast, making it possible to cycle from the heart of Dublin to Drogheda, and on
to Navan and beyond and all the attractions of the Boyne valley. In effect, Ireland's east coast answer to the Wild
Atlantic Way.

The benefits of cycling and walking amenities are also vital to the public for a vast number of reasons, especially in
these times when outdoor recreational space is very much needed. We hope to see the full potential of the Boyne
Greenway delivered.

Regards,






